
 
 
Sparling School will be participating in this year’s 40th 
Anniversary of Terry Fox’s Marathon of Hope on September 30. 
Please help show your support by donating to our school’s online 
fundraising page ​http://www.terryfox.ca/Sparling​. All donations 
this year need to be made online only. No cash can be collected 
by the school.Thank you for your supporting our school in the fight 
against cancer and keeping Terry’s dream alive! 
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